
 

 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: February 12, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Consideration of bids for the 2024 Street Rehabilitation Project 

 

BACKGROUND: 

This is the designated time to review the bids received for the proposed project. 

DISCUSSION: 

During this time, the Council should review the submitted bids that have been received for the proposed 
project, and the Project Engineer shall report the results of the bidding and make their 
recommendations. 

RESULTS: 

The City has established priorities during strategic planning sessions. This item supports the Vision 
from that session of Developing and Reviving Independence. This item helps achieve that vision by 
continuing the City’s commitment to rehabilitating our public streets. 

FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION: 

There is no financial consideration in reviewing the bids for the 2024 Street Rehabilitation Project.  

RECOMMENDATION: 

This item is for Discussion and Information, no motion is required, but the Mayor should announce that 
bids for the construction of the 2024 Street Rehabilitation Project had been received until 11:00 a.m., 
on February 8, 2024, at City Hall, in the City, and that on the same day, at the same time, in the office 
of the City Clerk, such bids had been opened and read, and that this was the time and place set for 
the consideration of such bids. 

 


